Delhi Tourism and Transportation Development Corporation Ltd.
(A Government Undertaking)

Notice for Rescheduling of Interview

Tourism and Heritage Fellowship Programme

In continuation to the earlier notification regarding the engagement of 40 Fellows under
the “Tourism and Heritage Fellowship Programme”, it is hereby informed that the
interviews scheduled for 18th September 2025 have been postponed.

The dates of the interview will be intimated later.

Only shortlisted candidates will be informed through e-mail for attending the interview.
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